
E-mail Received August 10, 2021 
 

Subject: Written Testimony 
 
Sandy, 
 
I am writing to you today because I would like my message submitted to all Working Group 
members as written testimony. I feel that child care workers are true heroes during this 
pandemic. They are on the front lines working with young children, who because of their age, 
cannot be vaccinated. It was (and is) essential for child care centers to stay open in order to 
take care of the children whose parents were also on the frontlines. In our line of work we are 
not able to social distance and child care workers have been spending more than 10 hours a day 
in classrooms with children who are not able to be vaccinated. I believe that child care 
providers should be included in the Frontline Pay Fund. Thank you for taking the time to read 
my e-mail and submit it to the members of the Working Group. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
  

  

Cheryl Amundson 
Director 
New Horizon Academy 
PH) 763-757-2604 F) 763-754-2082  
2381 108th Lane NE, Blaine, MN 55449-5222 
  

 


